
1

Townsend, Erle

From: K M <klmarsters@gmail.com>

Sent: Sunday, February 4, 2024 5:15 PM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: Comment on Chapter 127-A: Advanced Clean Cars II Program (Reposting)

Categories: Red Category

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click 

links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

 

Please know that i represent a majority of Maine voters strongly opposing the proposed rule 

to mandate sales of electric vehicles in Maine! 

 

EVs are not conducive to Maine’s rural and harsh climate! 

 

Many Mainers cannot afford EVs without having to go without food, medical needs and 

housing—and high energy costs. 

 

Please listen to the voters and vote down this ruling! 

 

Thank you, 

Karen Marsters 


